**Subject:** FW: Changes to school zones

```
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>
> Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 11:26 AM
> To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks@Saskatoon.ca>
> Subject: Changes to school zones
> --- Replies to this email will go to
>
> Submitted on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 - 11:25 Submitted by user: Anonymous Submitted values are:
> - 3602 Taylor Street E
>Saskatoon, SK
> ==Your Message==
  Service category: Bylaws & Policies
  Account Number:
  Subject: Changes to school zones
  Message: I would like to give my opinion the proposed changes to
   school zones. I agree with the extension of school zone times for
  elementary schools with a playground. I do not agree with
   eliminating high school zones. I drive down Taylor St E every day
>
   to bring my daughter to Walter Murray Collegiate. Neither the
  high school students at Holy Cross nor Walter Murray pay
   attention when crossing the street while walking and certainly
   not when biking. Most weeks I witness someone nearly being hit by
   a vehicle. I would strongly suggest you go and sit by these
   school zones and see for yourself. Also, wasn't it a high school
   student who was hit and killed by a vehicle a year or two ago?
>
  They are highly distracted (phones, friends, and anything else)
   and they do not pay attention to their surroundings. These high
   schools also have many new drivers driving to school and it would
   also cause difficulty for those new drivers if the speeds were
>
   increased.
   Attachment:
>
> ==Your Details==
> First Name: Brigitte
> Last Name: Lacelle
> Email:
> Confirm Email:
                                          Neighbourhood where you live: Lakeview Phone Number:
>
>
> For internal use only:
```

> >